
PUBLIC ART COMMITTEE 

DATE: December 20, 2024 

TO: City Commission 

FROM: Public Art Committee  

SUBJECT: Powerline Road Sculpture 

At the February 28, 2024 Public Art Subcommittee Meeting, the Subcommittee recommended 
Innovative Sculpture Design, LLC. for the Powerline Road Sculpture project. At the March 21, 2024 Public 
Art Committee Meeting, the Committee motioned to support the Subcommittee’s recommendation. 

The Committee unanimously approved the proposed design recommendation. The Committee 
believes it will enhance the aesthetic and cultural value of the City. 


